
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

VANCOUVER 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

General and Liability Insurance 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested insurance 
companies to submit quotations for the purchase of a general and liability insurance 
coverage for the Proudly Philippines Food and Travel Fair on 01 June 2024 which is 
being organized by the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver. Following are the 
specifications required for the said insurance coverage: 

1. The insurance coverage must be CAD 2,000,000.00; 
2. The insured party is the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver; 
3. Additional insured parties are: 1) His Majesty the King in Right of the Province 

of British Columbia as represented by the Ministry of Citizens' Services (the 
"Province") with address at P.O. Box 9594 Stn Provn Govt., Victoria, BC 
V8W9K4; and 2) PACE Group Communications, Inc., with address at #500-525 
Seymour St., Vancouver, BC V6B3H7 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Administrative 
Officer Carol T. Halili-Castafieda at email address: carlota.castaneda@dfa.gov.ph or Ms. 
Eleanor G. de la Cruz, Economic Assistant at e-mail: 
economicsection@vancouverpcg.org. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 22 March 2024, 1700H,  delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 25 March 2024 and reserves 
the right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services 
come from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 
2024. 
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